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17th July 2023 
 
Building Works 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Work started on Friday replacing part of the school roof. The Key Stage Two section 
of school has a flat felt roof which has been leaking for a number of years. This is 
being completely replaced which is fantastic news.  
 
The work will cause no disruption to the children and their learning. However, we 
need to ensure everyone is kept safe during this time.  
 
The main staff car park is now out of use until mid-September. This will mean more 
cars will be parked on the road outside of the school. If you can avoid parking near 
school when dropping off or picking up, that would really help relieve congestion and 
help ensure the safety of pedestrians.  
 
Scaffolding will be erected around Key Stage Two. During this period, the children 
will not use the Key Stage Two yard for playtimes. However, work will not take place 
during morning drop offs or home time collections so you can continue to use either 
entrance and wait on the Key Stage Two yard.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr Hodgson  
Headteacher 
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